POMPERAUG YOUTH LACROSSE

BOARD MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, October 2, 2012 @ 7:30 PM

Heritage Hotel, Southbury, CT

Attendees: Dave McCormick, Chris Curtis, Christine Hunihan, Mike Schenk, Dave Abarzua, Chris Sutherland, Jenn Giles, Dave Critelli, Matt Funk
Board Voting Activities:
· A motion to purchase new jerseys for Boys and Girls passed unanimously
· A motion to move to a vendor solution for merchandise passed unanimously
Operations / Ongoing Business: 

1. Jerseys: Matt will start to work out the details with Bob from Cheshire Sports (design, final cost, quantities) and will share with the Board at or before the next meeting. Dave M. will take the lead on the Girls side.

2. Merchandise: Christine has reviewed the merchandise inventory, and we really don't have that much in stock. We could try to sell the remaining merchandise during the winter clinic. 

3. Chris C. reviewed the progress on selecting an online store provider. She is leaning towards Varsity Advisor which carries Champion products, and has corresponded with the local rep in NY. Chris will setup a meeting with the rep to sort through the details so that we can make a final decision. Things to consider: cost per logo, no sales tax, cost for shipping, retaining inventory for special events (HTGD), open all year round, establishing a PayPal account will help to minimize credit card fees. You can see an example by going to the Litchfield site:
http://leagueathletics.com/Page.asp?n=47778&snid=eMJEX1L0_&org=litchfieldlacrosse.com 

4. New Board members: Jenn Giles was introduced to the Board - she will start to get involved with merchandise.

5. Sponsorship: Christine will approach sponsors in January. 
6. Winter clinics: keep same cost as last year; all girls in the Tues night session; offer speed & agility again; need to get final Sunday time from NYA.
7. Turf games: We should consider scheduling at least 1 game per team on the turf ($100 / hour); most likely 2 games each available Sunday. 
8. Equipment: No major equipment needs; Girls may need some goalie equipment 

9. Survey: The majority of the Board was not in favor of soliciting feedback from the members via survey (Dave C. was in favor) 

10. HTGD (May 4th): Reviewed possible format to get all teams on the turf. We would have to shorten some of the times since we will likely have 2 Girls Senior teams. 

11. Old jerseys: Dave M. will investigate options for donating the old jerseys. We can also give them away or sell them for a few dollars.
